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Report on fishing competition, Sole Friday 20th September 2024 

Weather and tide ideal for a night competition.  A good turn out with 4 boats and 6 people, with  

Dave  and Mike in Western Lines; Shaun in Get Reel; Phill and Bob  in D’Jay; and  Richard in Puffin. 

Boats headed for the trots in the North harbour. 

Bass, Smooth hound, silver eel, flounder, and sole were caught 

First place was Dave A with three sole, two of which were oversize, two silver eels and one flounder, 

with 272 points; Joint second place was Shuan and Bob with a silver eel each gaining 39 points. 

Runners up were Richard, Phil, and Mike with one point each.  Dave also nearly caught a seal as it 

went over his line! 

The next competition will be a Cod competition in October, this will be discussed at the fishing 

meeting on Friday 27th September at 7pm.  

 

  

Still conditions and an orange moon.  
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Daves biggest sole of 31cm 

 


